NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF
STATE TREASURERS

State Treasurers’ Statement In Support of Israel During
Terrorist Attacks
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(October 11, 2023, Washington, DC) - On behalf of the National
Association of State Treasurers, President and South Dakota Treasurer Josh
Haeder along with Senior Vice President and lllinois State Treasurer Michael
Frerichs, Secretary-Treasurer and North Dakota State Treasurer Thomas
Beadle, and Past-President and Massachusetts State Treasurer and
Receiver General Deborah B. Golberg have issued the following statement
on the ongoing attacks to the state of Israel:

“We condemn the violence that has been perpetrated against the people of
Israel. In the face of such terrorism, we stand united with the Israeli people.
State Treasurers across the country invest in Israel both with dollars and
with our commitment to seeing the country prosper and thrive. The recent
attacks and aggression bring unimaginable heartache to families both in
Israel and abroad, and we send our deepest sympathy and condolences to
those affected by these unspeakable acts.”

For more information about the National Association of State Treasurers,
email Catherine Seat, Communications Director at
catherine@statetreasurers.org or visit the website here.
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About National Association of State Treasurers

The National Association of State Treasurers provides advocacy and support that enables
member states to pursue and administer sound financial policies and programs benefiting the
citizens of the nation. Membership is composed of all state treasurers or state finance
officials with comparable responsibilities from the United States, its commonwealths,
territories, and the District of Columbia as well as their staff. The private sector is
represented through the Corporate Affiliate Program that was established to build
professional relationships and foster cooperation between the public and private sectors. The
association serves its members through educational conferences and webinars, a variety of
working groups, policy advocacy, and publications that provide information about
developments in public finance. For more information, visit www.nast.org.
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